Huntington Executive Park

RECEIVED

DEC 13 RECTI

Huntington Beach
CITY COUNCIL OFFICE

December 9, 2019

Mr. Mike Posey, Councilmember City of Huntington Beach 2000 Main Street Huntington Beach, California 92648

Re:

Support - Magnolia Tank Farm Development

Dear Mike:

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this project.

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Magnolia Tank Farm Development. I am a business owner in Huntington Beach and know that this project will bring jobs and additional economic development to Southeast Huntington Beach.

I humbly ask that you support the Magnolia Tank Farm Development when this issue comes before you.

Thanks Mike,

Steve Dodge

Huntington Executive Park 16168 Beach Blvd., #200

Huntington Beach, CA 92647

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 13-16-26

Agenda Item No.: #36/19-1227)